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Easter Holiday Activity

The PTFA are exploring 

the idea of running an 

Easter-themed “odd objects 

in shop windows” hunt around Ross Town 

Centre during the Easter holidays 

(9th – 25th April). 

To take part in the hunt, we’ll be asking for a 

small donation in return for a hunt form, 

which you’ll be able to collect from school 

before the holidays start. 

We’re also hatching a plan for some more

egg-citing activities in school prior to the 

holiday. More details will follow closer to the 

time.

Searching for a Minibus

The school are now on the lookout for a 

17-seater minibus to replace our current 

well-used vehicle.

Please get in touch if you know where we 

could find a bargain or could suggest any 

fundraising ideas to help with the purchase. 

Its only ten months to Christmas

In December 2021, Bridstow pupils visited 

Clearwell Caves to see Santa. The PTFA were 

pleased to able to support the event by 

covering the costs of transport. 

Following positive feedback, a return trip is 

planned in 2022 and the PTFA will once 

again look to cover transport costs.

The more the merrier!

This year we’ve welcomed 

several new members to the PTFA but there’s 

always room for more. If you would like to 

find out about how we support the school 

and get involved, please get in touch.

Uniform Recycling

When your children grow out of their 

uniform, please consider donating items to 

the school’s second-hand stock. These can 

then be reused by other members of the 

school community and any donations 

received in exchange will be put to good use.


